
 

 

 

January 13, 2021 

Update on Tendercare Living Centre long-term care home 

There have been no new resident cases at the home since January 4, 2021.  There are six (6) 

active resident cases in the home and 104 residents have resolved cases of COVID-19, which 

indicates that it has been 10 days since the resident’s lab test confirming COVID-19 and the 

they are no longer showing COVID-19 symptoms.   

The total number of COVID-related deaths during the outbreak is 74.   

There are currently 83 resolved staff cases, 47 staff have returned to work and 24 staff who are 

off work with COVID-19. 

For more information contact: 

Andrea Piunno 

North York General Hospital 

Andrea.piunno@nygh.on.ca 

905 999-9215 
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